Food Service Building Report

The Food Service Program total meals served for Summer Food Program for the month of July 2025 are below;

SFSP:

Breakfast: 45 Lunch: 6,501

The Summer Food Service Program has been very busy with serving children throughout the community at our serving sites The sites also included; Youth Day (July 9th) and NAID Celebration (July 10th) The food service program has had the assistance with the vision workers at each site including the community events. The last day. For the summer program was August 14th. The Food Service Program is getting ready for "Back to School."

The head cooks and (1) warehouse clerk in each bps kitchen is now certified is first aid cpr/aed which will ensure safety for student and staff in each cafeteria and warehouse.

The Ware house has been working very hard daily to carry out their daily operations including the assistance they provide for the school kitchens, food deliveries, and mail. The warehouse clerks and the cooks that are subbing for the summer season have packed the food service warehouse for the move to the new building. We are now fully operating out of the new building.

The food service program does have vacancies; (1) assistant cook at Supper Program.

The food service staff has deep cleaned all the kitchens throughout the summer season and are ready for the upcoming school year. At this time, we are waiting for the new equipment (warmer/salad bar server) for Napi which is scheduled to arrive shortly.

The old warehouse is cleaned and ready for the new occupants.

The food service program looks forward to feeding the kids and happy tummies!

Attached are the reimbursements for July 2025.

Dalaina Grant
Child Nutrition/Food Service Director